
August13,2024 

Dear Seaford Families, 

I hope that you are enjoying your summer with family and friends. Welcome back to another exciting school year! 

This summer has been a busy time. As you enter the buildings, there will be several new faces. I greatly appreciate 
the tremendous work done by our Human Resources Office. Dr. Sheena Jacob and Ms. Lori Umana are 
commended for their determination to recruit and hire amazing new faculty and staff. This work could not have 
been done without parents, teachers and administrators who volunteered to serve on interview committees. I am 
grateful for the school administrators and clerical teams who have been preparing for the opening of our schools 
on September 3, 2024. Many of our current initiatives are an extension of the outstanding work that we began over 
the last several years. We will continue to emphasize the Seaford Scholars Profile which reinforces effective 
learning behaviors and habits; it supports our students to become successful learners and the leaders of today 
and tomorrow. A new area of focus is the Viking POPS (Points of Pride Snapshots) video series. Throughout the 
year, I will send you a link to a video highlighting the wonderful work done by students, faculty and staff. The first 
edition was released at the end of June. Click here to view it: VIKING POPS!. We plan to release the second 
video, which will showcase all the new facilities enhancements, at the end of August. 

The work done by our facilities department this summer is unprecedented. Our custodial/buildings and grounds 
staff have done an outstanding job managing elaborate construction projects while preparing the schools for 
September. Additional gratitude is extended to Mr. Costa, our Director of Facilities, and Mr. Andrew Casale, 
Assistant Superintendent for Business and Operations, for supervising construction projects. Seaford High School 
looks fantastic with the new Junior/Senior Cafeteria and Cafe as well as the renovated auditori.um. A tremendous 
addition to our sports co,:nplex is the new comfort station and athletic pathway. This project is an endorsement of 
Seaford Pride and the commitment of our community to provide our students with a modem and competitive 
campus that enhances opportunities for all students. You are cordially invited to attend the official ribbon cutting 
ceremony that will take place on August 26th, at 5:30 p.m. The new libraries at the Harbor and Manor schools are 
gorgeous and will become hubs of exploration for our young learners. The Harbor has also received new blacktop 
areas in the rear of the school; students will certainly enjoy this area at recess. Lastly, the Seaford Middle School 
gym floor has been completely refurbished and looks beautiful. Seaford Pride is alive and well on our campuses! 

With the retirement of Ms. Emmerich, Mr. Smith, and Ms. Stringer, building leadership is comprised of some familiar 
and new faces. Congratulations to Dr. Raphael Morey, former Assistant Principal of Seaford High School, who will 
be the Principal of Seaford Middle School. Ms. Melanie Judson will fill the assistant principal vacancy at the high 
school. She is an experienced assistant principal coming from Brooklyn High School for Law and Technology. It 
is also our pleasure to announce that Ms. Joann Krudis, an administrator with extensive ·experience in the 
Far Rockaway School District, is the new Manor School Principal. She has already hosted a wonderful dance party 
to meet with faculty, students, and parents. Similarly, Ms. Tara Savage, Harbor Assistant Principal, has also 
engaged with the Harbor Community through a few fun-filled activities. Ms. Savage comes to us having been the 
Assistant Principal at the Stewart Manor School in Elmont. We appreciate their service to the district and wish Ms. 
Emmerich, Mr. Smith, and Ms. Stringer all the best in their retirements. 
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